
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
June 21, 2021 
 
 
 
Hello APW parents and guardians.   
 
Please see the article regarding “Sextortion” in the link below: 
 
https://www.apwschools.org/cms/lib/NY50000077/Centricity/Domain/4/New York State School 
Boards Association Sextortion 06212021.pdf 
 
If you use Facebook or other Social Media Platforms, do you ever wonder why complete 
strangers send a Friend Request or Follow you???  This article tells one reason why some people 
may be trying to contact your children.  It’s a very sad read, but very important information for all 
of us. Please pay attention to how to set privacy settings on your children’s phones and Social 
Media sites.  Keeping our students/your children safe is our #1 priority.   
 
Proud to be a Rebel! 
 

 
 
Lynn Rhone 
Superintendent 
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